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Notice Regarding Compliance  

with the Prime Market Listing Maintenance Criteria 

Startia Holdings, Inc. (the “Company”) submitted a plan to achieve compliance with the Prime Market 

listing maintenance criteria on December 20, 2021, and has provided ongoing disclosure regarding its 

progress as of June 21, 2024. 

 

We hereby announce that we have received confirmation from the Tokyo Stock Exchange (“TSE”) regarding 

our status as of March 31, 2025 (the reference date for evaluation), verifying that the Company complies 

with all the listing maintenance criteria for the Prime Market as outlined below. 

1. Compliance Status with Listing Maintenance Criteria and Plan Period 

(1) Compliance Status with Prime Market Listing Standards 

 Number of 
Shareholders 

(persons) 

Number of 
Tradable 

Shares (units) 

Market Cap of 
Tradable Shares 

(Yen) 

Tradable Share 
Ratio (%) 

Prime Market 
Listing Standards 

800 20,000 10,000,000,000 35.0 

As of Jun 30, 2021 2,564 53,684 7,079,084,648 52.4 
As of Mar 31, 2023 3,385 51,843 6,052,742,635 50.6 
As of Mar 31, 2024 3,650 63,909 9,506,689,964 62.4 

As of Mar 31, 2025 4,703 61,642 13,920,370,452 60.1 
Compliance ✔ Compliant ✔ Compliant ✔ Compliant ✔ Compliant 

*Figures are based on the distribution status of the Company’s shares recognized by the TSE as of the 

reference date. 

Note : This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the 

event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall 

prevail. 

 



 

 

 

2. Progress Toward Compliance with Listing Criteria 

Since submitting the plan in December 2021, the Company has strived to comply with the listing 

maintenance criteria by the end of the fiscal year ending March 2025. Specifically, we have focused on 

increasing the number of tradable shares and improving our share price through partial sales by major 

shareholders, promotion of the medium-term management plan, enhanced shareholder returns, and 

stronger IR initiatives. 

 

As a result, the market capitalization of tradable shares reached the required standard, and we assess that 

these initiatives led to full compliance. 

 

Moving forward, we will continue to work toward enhancing corporate value to maintain our compliance 

with the Prime Market listing standards. 


